
From: bryanboroughs@gmail.com <bryanboroughs@gmail.com>
To: Bryan Ford Boroughsbboroughs@instituteforchildsuccess.org

Date: 10/8/2014 12:26:51 PM
Subject: Re: Media Advisory for October 9 Press Conference in Greenville, SC

Good afternoon,

This is just a friendly reminder about our press conference tomorrow, October 9th, at 10am at 
Greenville Hospital System’s Children’s Hospital.

Thanks very much, and we hope to see you there.

-- 
Bryan Boroughs
843.619.7586 (c)
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs, Institute for Child Success

On Mon, Oct 6, 2014 at 6:30 AM, Bryan Boroughs <bboroughs@instituteforchildsuccess.org> wrote:

Good morning,

Please see the attached media advisory.  It discusses an upcoming press conference on October 
9, 2013, that will launch a new ICS initiative to improve early childhood outcomes through Pay for 
Success financing.

Thanks very much,

-Bryan

-- 
Bryan Boroughs
843.619.7586 (c)
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs, Institute for Child Success
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